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Ombudsman Chicago High School celebrated the graduation of 198 students from the graduating Class 

of 2022 

 

Chicago (June 10, 2022) – Ombudsman Chicago High School, an alternative learning program in 

partnership with Chicago Public Schools, celebrated 198 students graduating from Ombudsman 

Chicago’s four campuses around the city. 

“At Ombudsman I got the opportunity for a brand new start, I didn’t think I was going to 

be able to graduate until I came here.” ~Leslie Carrillo 

This year brings new beginnings and exciting opportunities for nearly 200 students who have earned 

their Chicago Public Schools high school diploma through Ombudsman Chicago. It is a time of 

recognition for the academic achievements of the Class of 2022 as there were college acceptance letters 

to over 37 schools and scholarship opportunities of over $800,000 

“I did this and I am proud of myself and can’t wait to walk across that stage.” 

~Kaychianna Perryman 

About Ombudsman Chicago Schools? 

Chicago Public Schools has partnered with Ombudsman Educational Services for over 10 years to 

provide dropout recovery option schools offering teens a second chance at achieving academic success 

and building a bright future as they work toward earning a CPS diploma. 

Ombudsman Chicago is a company of ChanceLight Behavioral Health, Education and Therapy, the 

nation’s leading provider of behavioral health, therapy and education solutions for children and young 

adults. Ombudsman Chicago is accredited by Cognia, an international education accrediting 

organization. 

Ombudsman Chicago is currently enrolling students for the fall semester. Visit 

www.chicagodiploma.com or call (312) 806-9022 for more information. 


